OFFICE of the

PROVOST

Message from the Provost

UWF Community,

As the spring semester comes to a close, | want to thank all of you for your outstanding work in the
classroom, labs, fields, museums, studios, and all of the other places you use to enlighten our
students.

| hope most of you can attend our Spring 2023 Commencement ceremonies this weekend, which is
such a wonderful and celebratory time for our students and their families, but also for all of you and
what you have done to help them get to this moment. Unfortunately, | will miss my first UWF
commencement as my own son is graduating college on the same day. As a proud father | will be
attending his graduation ceremony in Connecticut.

Thank you all again, and have a wonderful and refreshing summer.

Gary Liguori

May 4, 2023



